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Dear Fiona 
  
We have been preparing a response to the questions from the Committee (dated 16 January 
2018). There is a vast amount of the information required to answer the questions. The various 
pieces of information had been put away in storage. Some for several years. The storage sites 
were not on the same sites as the policy leads preparing the reply. As the relevant information 
needed was only discovered yesterday, we will not be in a position to reply to the Committee by 
their 13 February deadline.  
  
Could you please therefore ask the Committee Chair for an extension for the UK to provide the 
responses by close on Monday 26 February given the circumstances I outline above?  
  
I am copying this email to Mr Blackwood for information.  
  
Regards 
Ahmed 
  
  
 


